UKPA JUNIOR SQUAD 2005 WEEKEND
The next squad weekend, on 14th & 15th May 2005, will be held at the de Rothschild Estate in Bedfordshire, very near to the old Liscombe tournament grounds (directions will be given as soon as I get them!!)

You need to bring 2 horses to this weekend.

We will be starting early on Saturday morning so if you can, please arrive on Friday night. We will finish around 4-5pm on Sunday.

Everyone is expected to cater for themselves all weekend, we will be going to a fish & chip shop on Saturday night (just for info).

We have to hire a portaloo for the weekend, as there is no toilet at the yard where we are based. This will be at an extra cost of £8.20 per squad member - please bring this along with you at the weekend.
There will be a charge of £10 per squad member for the weekend, for use of the grounds (camping & horse penning), which you will also need to bring with you at the weekend.

Squad members need to inform Emma (emmacannell@hotmail.co.uk or 01502 743095) of any requirements that your horses have with regards to who can ride it, what tack it can and can’t wear, any vices, or anything else that you think we need to know.

You need to practice and learn a drill ready for the weekend that demonstrates:

Canter circles on both reins with a lead change.

Rein back.

Side pass both ways.

Roll back left and right.

(Please ask Emma if you need clarification on any of the drill.)

